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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Hello Brooweena Community, 

Last week the Year 3 students completed NAPLAN testing 

over three days. The students concentrated wonderfully for 

the testing. We should get results in about four months’ 

time. 

With the cooler weather now here, we will be seeing 

an increase in the dreaded cold amongst the children. 

We are encouraging the children to wash their hands 

with soap and water regularly and not touch their faces 

or noses to reduce the spread of germs. If your child 

does become ill with a cold, then the best cure is rest. 

If your child will be absent from school, then please phone the school 

or text me on 0407 319 875. If your child will require medication, then 

an Administration of Medication at School form MUST be completed. 

Any medication must be in the original pharmacy labelled container, 

which includes the prescribing health practitioner’s name and the 

child’s name on it. 

Next Thursday we have our school athletics carnival at Mungar State 

School. The children will travel by bus to and from Mungar. Parents 

are most welcome to attend to cheer on the kids. Please refer to the 

carnival note, which will be coming home shortly for more details. 

The highly anticipated Year 3 – 6 camp is only two weeks away! The 

kids (and Mrs Bullen and Mrs Clark) are extremely excited. This also 

means that the boys will be working very hard to finish their 

assessment tasks before we go, so getting a good night’s sleep every 

night and a hearty breakfast each morning will help them concentrate 

every day. 

Enjoy your long weekend.  

Have a great fortnight.   

Peta Bullen 

 

 

Contact details 

Lahey Street, Brooweena QLD 4620 

Ph: 07 4190 8333                           

E: admin@brooweenss.eq.edu.au 

School Office Hours 

Wednesday 8:30am – 3:00pm 

Friday 8:30am – 3:00pm 

Uniform sales 

Mon – Fri 8:30am - 9:00am 

Tuckshop dates 

Term 2    orders due Wednesdays 

Friday 20 April 

Friday 4 May 

Friday 18 May - CANCELLED 

Friday 1 June 

Friday 15 June 

Friday 29 June 

2018 Term Dates 

Term 1 22 January – 29 March 

Term 2 17 April – 29 June 

Term 3 16 July – 21 September 

Term 4 8 October – 14 December 

2018 Public Holidays & 

Student Free Days 

Australia Day Friday 26 January 

Good Friday 30 March 

Easter Monday 2 April 

SFD Monday 16 April 

ANZAC Day Wednesday 25 April 

Labour Day Monday 7 May 

Fraser Coast Show Friday 25 May 

Queen’s B’day Monday 1 October 

SFD Monday 22 October 

 

mailto:admin@brooweenss.eq.edu.au
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://1.bp.blogspot.com/-2UO7BZwhDig/ToDQq51lWbI/AAAAAAAAAC0/2fmUX2U-1cQ/s1600/DIDYOUWASHYOURHANDS.jpg&imgrefurl=http://comiccompanyhealthinformation.blogspot.com/2011/09/back-to-school-bugs.html&docid=5VG1onenJHcCIM&tbnid=YlJbpAM4oGibpM:&vet=10ahUKEwjCyeHn6pzbAhVFi5QKHQoPAjMQMwiCASg5MDk..i&w=248&h=318&safe=strict&bih=926&biw=1920&q=common cold in children clipart&ved=0ahUKEwjCyeHn6pzbAhVFi5QKHQoPAjMQMwiCASg5MDk&iact=mrc&uact=8
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The classroom phone is out of action at the 
moment, so if you ring the school when the 
office is unattended you will go to message 
bank. If you have an urgent message, please 
phone Mrs Bullen on 0407319875. 

 

Our pie drive is on again.  Yum! 

Pies in the freezer for winter.  

Order forms have been sent out 

and are due back 31st May for 

pick-up of 

pies on 

June 8th.  Alternative pick-up/delivery times can 

be arranged. Orders can also be placed at the 

Post Office or by phoning Alice Staib on          

4129 9027. 

Family Night Under the Stars Saturday June 2nd  from 4pm  Cost: Gold 

coin donation. Come along and join in on the fun.  Games and 

entertainment as well as canteen and bar facilities.  Bring your family 

and friends to enjoy a drink and a feed.  Bring your chairs or blankets 

to relax on the grass.  All welcome.   

How can you help the P & C?   VOLUNTEER! It’s a great way to help 

the school, plus it’s always enjoyable  take a look: Can you help at 

any of these events? 

Pie Drive sorting day: Friday 8th June @ the school 

Teebar Rodeo: Saturday 16th June 

Muster Volunteer sign on day: Saturday 23rd June @ the school 

If you are interested in volunteering on either of these dates or at any 

time in the future, please contact Alice Staib on 4129 9027.   

 

 

  

GOTCHA Winners 

Tom, Sean, Sean 

Parade Dates 

Term 2 

ANZAC Parade 

Tuesday 24 April 2:30pm 

Thursday 10 May 9:00am 

Thursday 24 May 9:00am 

Thursday 7 June 9:00am 

End of term GOTCHA parade: 

Thursday 28 June 9:00am 

What’s coming up? 

Friday 18 May – Under 8’s Day @ 

Tiaro State School 

Monday 21 May – P & C Pie 

Drive order forms go home 

Thursday 31 May Brooweena 

School Athletics Carnival @ 

Mungar SS   

Friday 1 June – Pie Drive order 

forms due back 

Saturday 2 June – P & C Family 

Fun Night Under the Stars 

Friday 8 June – Pie pick up 

10 June – 14 June Year 3,4,6 

Camp to North Keppel Island 

Saturday 23rd June – Muster 

volunteer sign on day 11am 
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